
Question on Notice 
No. 932 

Asked on 13 October 2015 
 
 
 
MR CRIPPS asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services (HON C R 
DICK)― 
 
With reference to ambulance stations serving communities in the Hinchinbrook Electorate 
(Innisfail, South Johnstone, Silkwood, Mission Beach, Tully, Cardwell, Halifax, Ingham, 
Northern Beaches (Black River) - 
  
Will the Minister provide the approved strength (number of officers) at each station (reported 
separately) as of 13 October 2011, 2012, 2013, 2014 and 2015? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Hinchinbrook for his question. 
 
Information relevant to staffing numbers for the Queensland Ambulance Service is contained 
in the Department of Health’s Annual Report and State Budget Papers. 
 
 
 
 


